Dear Mr. Fowler,

1. NO SCHOOL AT THE OLD POLICE STATION, NO NO NO , ABSOLUTELY NO.

2. Dept. of Eden had no reason to buy this property unless they had an ulterior motive.

3. Developers give all sorts 'false promises' which can not trusted or relied upon. They are like the pre-
clection manifesto promises of the LOATHSOME politicians. only FOOLS will trust these buttery
promises.

4. All the so called support letters produced by the interested parties could be produced on the internet at
this age of high technology. They arc not reliable or could not be trusted as authentic.

5. To allow a school to be established here would be a GROSS MISTAKE & an insult to our ( neighbouring
Residents' ) logical protests.

6. FINAL WORDS : NO SCHOOL HERE, NO NO NO , ABSOLUTELY NO.
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